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Dear Householder 
 
 
DO YOU HAVE WORKING SMOKE ALARMS WITHIN YOUR PROPERTY? 
 
As part of the Fire Server strategy to reduce death and injury due to fire in the 
home, we are carrying out home fire safety visits in your area.  
 
We can visit your property and carry out a FREE home fire safety visit.  
 
Our home fire safety visits included valuable fire safety information to help keep 
your and your family safe.  If you have smoke alarms, we will check they are 
working and sited correctly.  If not, we will fit smoke detectors where required 
FREE OF CHARGE. 
 
We have already fitted free smoke detectors and given advise to many people in 
your area.  If you or someone you know would like a home fire safety visit, please 
call WCC customer service on  
 

01926 466282 
 

We will then arrange a suitable time to visit and you, all officers will attend in 
uniform, in a fire service vehicle and carry ID.  Please do not be afraid to ask to see 
their ID badge. 
 

 

 

Fire and Rescue  
 
Community Fire Prevention 
Nuneaton Fire Station 
Newtown Road 
Nuneaton 
CV11 4HR 
 
Tel: 02476 314376 
 
Email: cfs@warwickshire.gov.uk 


